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WILDWOOD

FLORIDA

***Public Information Statement***

CITY OF WILDWOOD

RESCISSION OF PRECAUTIONARY
BOIL WATER NOTICE

DATE: AUGUST 10,2024

CUSTOMERS OF: Huey St — from Huey and Warfield going west
to Gamble St.

FOLLOWING THE MAINTENANCE OF THE WATER MAIN
LINES AND THE SATISFACTORY COMPLETION OF THE
BACTERIOLOGICAL SAMPLINGS, THE “PRECAUTIONARY
BOIL WATER NOTICE” ISSUED ON AUGUST 8,2024 FOR
YOUR AREA IS HEREBY RESCINDED.

IF YOU HAVE ANY QUESTIONS, YOU MAY CONTACT CITY
HALL AT 352-330-1336 OR THE UTILITY DEPARTMENT AT
352-330-1346.

CITY OF WILDWOOD
UTILITY DEPARTMENT
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